
Terraview Willowfield P.S  
Parent Council Minutes for meeting held Tuesday October 3 2023  

 

1.    No minute approval needed  
  

2.    Thank you to previous Parent Council executive members for their service  
  

3.    Principal Capano outlined the roles and responsibilities for each executive 
position including chair, treasurer and secretary.  

  
4.    Some nominations for executive positions  

  
5.    Previous co-chairs are unable to run again as employees of the TDSB  

 

Positions acclaimed:  
Chair - Rehaana Manek   
Co-Chair - Tori Coull  
Secretary - Alexis Koehler 

Co-Secretary -Cassandra Morris 

Sharas Yerramshetty -Treasurer  
Pooja Rani - Co-Treasurer  
  
Next Meetings scheduled (6:30-7:30):  
November 21, 2023 - In person  
December 2023 - No meeting  
January 23, 2023 - Online meeting  
February 20, 2024 – Online meeting  
March 19, 2024 – Online meeting  
April 16, 2024 - In person  
May 21, 2024 - In person  
June 11, 2024 – In person  
  
Back to school:  
No reorganization this year and virtually all students are learning in person.   
Great turnout for Curriculum night and the teachers that were away at Camp Kearney 
did their curriculum night via Zoom last week.   
Principal Franca Capano to chat with Grade 7 & 8 teachers to see if there is any 
interest in forming a school council that can have 1-2 students sit in on Parent 
Council meetings for suggestions and to have a voice for the students of TW.  
Principal Franca Capano has given our Gr. 8 teacher Mr. Marshall, tour information 
to get ahead for options for Grade 8 graduation trips.  
Principal Franca Capano to approach staff to gather the ‘TW Wishlist’ for the year for 
Parent Council.  



 

Fundraising:  
We have a very active and dedicated Fundraising Committee this year and we have 
already had two successful fundraisers since school began. ‘Sweet September’ candy 
sale raised $718.00 and our TW Movie night raised $886.00, for a total of $1604!  
We will be starting our Chocolate sales again this year to help raise funds for the 
Spring Funfair, Buses, Scientist in the school etc.…  
Future fundraising initiatives include a winter ball, family winter ‘Crafternoon’, 
Holiday poinsettia sales and a Winter bake sale.  
  
 

Financial:  
 

Treasurer update: as of June, we had about $6200, with a portion going to buses and 
scientists in the school. But a late influx to the account made it jump to $5000, as we 
are not allowed to have more than $1000 the exec made the decision to purchase 5 
tables for lunches.   
  
We also had to move from Pace to Alterna savings which is costing more as they 
charge a higher monthly fee ($15) and deposit costs.   
  
As of now we have $955.00 in the account.   
 

  
Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm  
  
 


